
Into the Woods 
Welcome to Year 1! 

We hope you have all enjoyed the summer 

holidays and are looking forward to the 

year ahead. 

 

To launch our first topic, each class is going 

to have an additional forest school session 

to go ‘Into the Woods’ with their new 

teachers.  Please ensure your child has 

appropriate clothing (long sleeves, trousers 

and trainers) for their session: 

Blackbirds 

Monday 9th September – afternoon 

Doves 

Tuesday 10th September – morning 
(Please come to school in forest school clothes) 

Woodpeckers 

Tuesday 10th September – afternoon 

 


